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ROME - Mozambique's
Prsideot Joaquim Chis-
sano 8od rebcl leader
Aaonso Dhlakama *i l l
meet io Rome oD Augusl
I in lhei. first direcl
lalks !o end one of AIri-
cal bl@diest civil wars,
.o ltaliatr ollicial eid
Y6lerday.

Mario Raffaelli, a leg-
islator who has been Be
dlating peace etforts,
sald lt was impossible to
predici the outcome
metiDg.

Bu! in an inte.view
published in the Maputo
daily Noiicias lhis week,
Chissano said he hoped
it would produce "con-

, , i  1:
creae results whjch
would lead to a cetre-

* li.e aod ao consc{lt?nt
pcace established lO. ge
country". Irwer,-lei,el
peace talks have .boen
going otr ln Rorre,,be-
tween lhe Re.nirID
rebels and tbe Mozmbi-
cangovernment for over
two yea6, so Iar without
succes.

Raflaeui satd 
-.'that

President Robe.t- ,Mu-
gabe oI Zimbabwe would
also attend the medfus.
Zimbabwe depends, o'n
traNport corri{ors
through Mozambiquo:to
reach the Indian O9e4n.
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